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Petition Calling for 
Bus Services to Walsh Bay 

 
To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales.  

This Petition of the people of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House: 

Walsh Bay is a rapidly expanding precinct, with about 400 residential units and 60 businesses and 
arts/cultural enterprises employing some 2,500 people and attracting thousands of visitors.  
 
Residents, workers and visitors all require transport, but this precinct lacks public transport. The 
lack of bus services makes access difficult for workers, patrons and customers, encouraging 
people to drive and adding to parking and traffic congestion. Workers have little choice other than 
driving to Walsh Bay for work, and then competing to find parking spaces or paying for expensive 
private parking. 
 
The undersigned petitioners therefore request the NSW Government: 
� Provide bus services to the Walsh Bay precinct; and 
� Provide ferry services to the new wharf at Pier 2/3.  
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Please return to Clover Moore MP, 58 Oxford Street, Paddington NSW 2021 


